
September 11th, 1924»

To the Mayor and Municipal Council, 
Town of Wlngham, Ont.

Dear Slrs:-
It gave mo great pleasure to 

receive your communication of September 5th having 
reference to the unveiling of the war memorial at 
uingham.

May I assure you that It was 
a great pleasure to me to he with you and join in 

tribute to those of your sons who died foryour 
their country.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.
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